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I would like to make it known that I support the new ground water quality standards. 
There is nothing more essential to life than water, let's make it as safe and clean as
possible by getting rid of old standards and moving up with new scientific information.
PFAS chemicals are dangerous.
Thank you,
Mary Meyers
Mokena

Electronic Filing: Received,Clerk's Office 06/17/2022 P.C. #3

mailto:mvmred@comcast.net
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov



